
 

At Enfield Heights Academy, we are KIND, RESPECTFUL, RESILIENT and BRAVE.  
We are the Force for Positive Change. 

 
 

21st September 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Meet the Team powerpoints 
Thank you to Year 1-6 parents and carers for attending their ‘Meet the Teacher’ session over the last couple of 
weeks to find out about what your children will be learning this year. The number of parents and carers who 
attended was quite low unfortunately, so it is really important that families look at the power point presentations 
that are now on our website. Staying informed means that you can support your child’s education journey. Thank 
you. 
 
Reception Early Reading coffee morning will be held on Friday 3rd October at 9-10am in the school hall.  
This is an important informative meeting with the introduction to the sounds your children will learn in Reception. 
 
Force for Positive Change: “Be the change you want to see in the world” 
At Enfield Heights Academy we want our pupils to drive the change they want to see in the community and world 
they live in. It is always so special to give. At Enfield Heights Academy, we nurture the children to be the force for 
positive change. They learn that every effort counts when playing an active role in making a positive impact on 
society. Fund raising events for charities as well as community projects are built into our school calendar to 
strengthen this wonderful curriculum driver. 

 MacMillan Cake sale on Friday 26th September- Volunteers needed 

Join us for the Macmillan fundraiser event on Friday 26th September from 3.15-4pm. We will be hosting this in 
the playground (or our hall, if it rains) at the end of the school day. We will welcome your cake and biscuit 
donations. Please leave them in the reception area (box provided) by Wednesday 24th September afternoon or 
Friday morning before the event. We would also like to ask volunteers/PTA to help at the event. Please let us 
know if you can help by contacting the schools’ office or Ms Yarboye.  Thank you in advance for supporting this 
incredible charity that provides essential care, guidance and emotional support to people affected by cancer. 
Together, we can help ensure no one faces cancer alone. 

💚 Every Donation Makes a Difference    



 

You can also donate directly here: Macmillan Cancer Support | The UK's leading cancer care charity 

Inclusion Drop -Ins 
We are pleased to invite parents and carers to our Inclusion Drop-In Sessions, held every Tuesday at 8.45 to 
9.15am in The Meadow Room (enter via school office). These friendly and informal sessions are an opportunity to 
meet with our Inclusion and SEND Lead, Mrs Moore, and chat with her about any questions or concerns you may 
have regarding your child’s learning, well-being or support in school. Whether you would like advice, reassurance 
or simply a listening ear, we’re here to help. We look forward to welcoming you. 
 
Online Safety Guides  
We know that our children are using the internet and we encourage them to do so, as long as they are being safe. 
Many parents say that they do not know what their children are doing online or how to support them to be safe 
online. Below is a useful poster with tips on how to keep your child safe online. For more useful tips please look 
on NSPCC website: https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/. 
 
Our Trust Community Outreach Team invites parents/carers to: 
 

• Be the best You! 

Employability Course – Monday 15th September 12.30–2.30pm CV writing, Interview Techniques, Job search 
support, pathways to next level courses. All the employability support and expertise in one course. 
Course venue: The Community Outreach Hub, Nightingale Road (by the bus stop) N9 8BF 
Email: Community@northstartrust.org.uk 
 

• Foodbank: Open Monday 1.00-2.30pm at Woodpecker School Main office. 
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Safer Streets 
Just a polite reminder to refrain from parking along Palmers Road in front of the school gate. Equally, it is 
undesirable to have cars stopping outside of Pitiful Way gate to drop children off. The congestion caused by lining 
up cars makes it unsafe for the children who are trying to get across to school’s gates. Many thanks for remaining 
vigilant and for your cooperation. Please raise ‘parking issues’ concerns to Enfield Council: 
For: 

• Phone: Call Enfield Council's Parking Services on 020 8379 6406 between 9 am and 12 noon, Monday to 
Friday.  

• Online: Report ongoing parking issues by emailing parking@enfield.gov.uk 
 

Winter Fair 
Please save the date: FRIDAY 5th December 2025 (after school) 
We are looking for volunteers who can help with the running of this lovely event for the whole school community. 
Please join our PTA. If you are interested, please let your class rep know or speak to the office.  
 
Workshops and events 
We have prepared an informative programme of workshops and interactive events where parents/carers can 
share learning with their child/ren. Attending the events makes a real difference. We count on your partnership 
and commitment to your child’s educational journey. Please save the dates in your diary.  
 
 

Year Group 
 

Workshop Date and Time 

Reception Early Reading session 
An introduction to the sounds your children will learn in 
Reception 

Thursday 3rd October  
(9-10am) Hall 

Reception Communication and Language & Tapestry Information 
Meeting 
Importance of Interactions and Support with creating 
Tapestry account 

Monday 20th October 
(9-10am) Hall 
 

Reception Story Time! 
An interactive story session for parents/carers with 
their children 

Monday 23rd February 
(2:30-3:15pm) 
classroom  

Reception  Maths Workshop 
An Introduction to 5 counting principles and how maths 
in reception prepares children for National Curriculum 
in Year 1 

Friday 21st November 
(9-10am) Hall 

Year 1 Phonics/Reading Workshop  
An introduction to the sounds your children will learn in 
Year 1 and the way we teach reading 

Friday 26th September  
(9-10am) Hall 

Year 2 Reading Parent Workshop with children Tuesday 7th October 

mailto:parking@enfield.gov.uk


 

A workshop followed by a Reading activity with your 
child in the hall 

(9-10am) 

Year 1 Story Time! 
An interactive story session for parents/carers with 
their children 

Monday 9th March 
(2:30-3:15pm) Hall 

Year 1 Phonics Screening Test Parent Meeting  
An explanation of what the Phonics Screening Test 
looks like for your child 

Friday 17th April 
(9-10am) Hall 

Year 3 Reading Parent Workshop with children 
A workshop followed by a Reading activity with your 
child in the hall 

Tuesday 14th October 
(9-10am) 

Year 4 Reading Parent Workshop with children 
A workshop followed by a Reading activity with your 
child in the hall 

Tuesday 21st October   
(9-10am) 

Year 3 and 4 Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) Parent Meeting  
An explanation of what the MTC Check looks like for 
your child 

Thursday 12thFebruary 
(9-10am) Hall 

Year 5 and 6 Reading Parent Workshop with children 
A workshop followed by a Reading activity with your 
child in the hall 

Tuesday 20th January  
(9-10am) 

Year 6 SATs information morning (Year 6) 
 

Friday 13th March 
(9-10am) Hall 

 
Have a great week everyone! 
 

With my very best wishes,  

  

Headteacher 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  



 

Other Key Dates for your diary 
Key Events When Notes for Parents 

Macmillan Coffee afternoon  Friday 26th September  After school Cake sale  

Scholastic Book Fair Friday 10th to Friday 17th October  Books sale  

Parents Consultations 
 

Thursdays 16th October Early finish for the children at 
13.00 
Consultation times: 13.30-18.30 

Thursday 26th March 

Odd Socks Day Monday 10th November Children wear odd socks to make 
Anti-Bullying week 

Anti-Bullying Week  Wc 10th November Odd socks day on Tuesday 12th 
November 

Children in Need Friday 21st November   Non-uniform day 

Reception Festive Concert  Thursday 11th December Hall at 9.00am 

Year 1 Nativity show Friday 12th December Hall at 9.15-10.15am 

Christmas Jumper Day 
Christmas lunch 

Wednesday 17th December  Non-uniform day- wear a 
Christmas jumper day 

PTA Winter Fair Friday 5th  December 3-6pm Volunteers and helpers required 

EPC Online Safety Day  Monday 9th February  Workshops for children and 
online safety meeting for 
parent/carers at 9-10am 

Children’s Mental Health Week wc Monday 9th February More communication to follow  

World Book Day Thursday 5th March Dress up day- details will be sent 
nearer the time 

Comic Relief Friday 20th March Non-uniform day- information 
will be sent nearer the time 

Daffodil Breakfast (Year 1+2) Thursday 26th March Hall 9.15-10.15am -Parents/Cares 
Welcomed 

Spanish Language Day  Tuesday 21st April  Non-uniform day (details to 
follow) 

EHA’s Got Talent Final  Monday 18th May 
 

Details to follow 

Design and Technology Exhibition  Friday 12th June  Details to follow 

KS1 (Years 1-3) Sports Day Tuesday 23rd June 9.30-11.30am St George’s Field  

Reception Sports Day Tuesday 23rd June 1.30-2.45pm St George’s Field 

KS2 (Years 4-6) Sports Day Wednesday 24th June 9.30-
11.30am 

St George’s Field 

PTA Non-uniform Day Friday 26th June Non-uniform day-tombola 
donation 

PTA Summer Fair  
International Day  

Saturday 4th July 
11am-2pm 

Wear your culture attire  
Volunteers and helpers required 
to help at the fair 

Year 6 Production Wednesday 8th July  For year 6 parents and carers; 
Hall/5pm 

Meet the new class teacher/Open 
Evening 

Tuesday 7th July 3.15-5pm 



 

Whole School Picnic Thursday 16th July 3.15pm-4.30pm -celebrate and 
bring your blanket and picnic 
goodies you wish to eat. Strictly 
NUT FREE please. 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly  Friday 17th July For year 6 parents and carers; 
Hall/9-10am 

 
 
    
 

 
 
 
 
 


